
  

 

 

June 13, 2018 
To, 
 

Secretariat  

Convention on Biological Diversity  

413 St, Jacques Street, Suite 800 

Montreal, Qc, Canada H2Y 1 NP 

 

Subject:  Submission IPLC information from Nepal requested in decision BS-VI/3 on 

Capacity Building (Article 22) 

  
Dear Secretariat,  

  
With respect, IPLCs Nepal has been prepared the information based on the information on national biosafety. 

It was also consulted with national authority. We have initiated to discussion among IPLCs and network and 

also coordination with CBD National Focal point in the respective area.  

 

We IPLCs like to engage on new emerging issues on biodiversity, Synthetic, LMO and is important to 

update and improve my skill and knowledge that we can share. Please find the attached file here with 

 

 

 

Thanks with regards 

 
Kamal Kumar Rai  

Chair for Research and Conservation 

TK and Biodiversity CBD Article 8(j) Ad Hog Volunteer IPLC  

Po Box 12476 

Kathmandu 

Nepal 

E-mail: biodiv_rai@hotmail.com  

mailto:biodiv_rai@hotmail.com

